
BOARD NEWS VOLUME TWO  
 
 
Welcome to this second Board report which will cover a number of decisions taken 
mainly during the first few months of 2007.  
 
New Coaching Manuel  
 
Glen French has extensively revised and improved upon an earlier coaching manual 
which the Board approved at its first meeting of the year in January.  
 
Behaviour of Players  
 
The Board decided to keep a record of all technical and unsportsmanlike fouls in our 
local competitions to monitor trends in these areas. These are needed as we now have 
around 316 teams competing in these events.  
 
Office Upgrade 
 
The computer system for the offices of the Association has been upgraded as well as 
extra office space acquired. At the moment the Association is installing a security 
window at the end office, near the main entrance, to enable staff to safely receive monies.   
 
Meeting with NSWBA 
 
The Board accepted an invitation for the Alan Gibson, as president, to attend a meeting of 
other Association presidents with NSW Basketball to discuss maters of mutual interest. 
The Board put forward various items that might be discussed at the meeting.  
 
Extending the Brickpit 
 
The Board again discussed having reached the limits of court space at the Brickpit 
especially since courts have to be shared on some days with other sporting organizations. 
The Board cannot see the club growing much beyond the current 2500 members until we 
have access to more court space through an extension 
 
Hosting Hornsby Council 
The Board hopes to host a reception with members of Hornsby Council during the Men’s 
and Women’s ABBA games to be held at the Brickpit Stadium on Saturday 14th April. 


